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August 30, 2019 
  
Dear Families,  
 
School resumes next Tuesday, September 3.  Rosendale Primary Staff are excited to begin a new year with your students. 
 
Attached is a letter from School Counselor Tom Teofilo for grades 2 and 3.  
 
Box Tops for Education has always been a great fund raiser for our school.  In the past Box Top coupons were clipped from items 
purchased and sent into the school.  This process is being phased out and Box Tops are going digital.  Attached is information on 
how you can still participate or go to ​www.boxtops4education.com​ for more information. 
 
Rosendale Brandon School District has many employment opportunities.  Attached is  updated information if you are interested.  
 
Laconia Dance Team members are hosting a Fall Kids Clinic on Friday, October 18, for grades 5K - 8.  Check out sign up and 
deadline information below. 
 
RBSD attachments: 
 
RBSD Master Calendar 
School Closing Letter 
RBSD Employment Opportunities 
Fall Kids Clinic 
Grade 2 & 3 Counselor Information 
 
Community Information and attachments. 
 
Bethel Youth Group fund raiser, Wednesday, October 2, 4:30 - 7:00 p.m.  Youth group kick off starts Wednesday, September 18.  
 
4th Annual Scary Scurry 5K .Saturday, October 5, at Lakeside Park in Fond du Lac. 
 
Waupun Figure Skating Sign up, Wednesday, September 18, from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.  
 
Enjoy the weekend. 
 
Jean Marchant 
Rosendale Primary Secretary 
 
 

https://rbsd-k12-wi-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1iZmzEICruGz_T6LeJH5ZzC8HyNCNp1tU3AxEQqKa-No-283641945&key=YAMMID-87833862&link=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.boxtops4education.com

